

Memorandum

To: Reference Lab Manager

From: Dr. Shashirekha Shetty, PhD, FACMG

Laboratory Director, National Prion Disease Pathology Surveillance Center (NPDPSC)

Tatiana Weaver, MEd, MLS(ASCP), CPHQ

QA Manager, National Prion Disease Pathology Surveillance Center

Date: June 1, 2024

Subject: New Final Report Template

This memorandum serves as notification regarding an update to the final report template that will take place June 14th, 2024, for the CSF Prion Panel from the NPDPSC laboratory. The final reports will still be sent via system fax number and contain all the same result fields. The major change is in report layout only.

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at 216-368-0587.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.